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Queensland
Government
Our ref 150/00255
Your ref Department of
Enquiries Greg O'Dea Transport and Main Roads

27 January 2016

Mr Steve Hare

HBW Lighting

PO Box 7128

Holland Park East QLD 4121

Dear Steve
Ref: TMR Lighting Fleet

The Queensland Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) intends to move over to
LED technology and realise the benefits of reduced energy usage and costs, reduced
maintenance and improved on road lighting conditions. The following light sources will be
assessed for use on TMR roads.

AEC ltalo 1 OF2 STA 4.7-4M
AEC ltalo 2 OF2 STA 4.7-5M
AEC ltalo 2 OF2 STA 4.7-8M
AEC ltalo 2 0OF2H1 HPO27 4.7-8M

To introduce these luminaires into the public lighting network in Queensland, the device load
for the afore-mentioned luminaires must be included in the AEMO load table.

Please confirm that you will move to initiate the inclusion of the luminaires in the AEMO load
table and advise when it has been published.

Yours sincerely
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Greg O'Dea
Principal Technician (Lighting)

Engineering and Technology

Road Operations

Level 11, 313 Adelaide St

Brisbane Queensland 4000

GPO Box 1412 Brisbane Queensland 4001

Telephone +617 3066 8168

Website  www.tmr.gld.gov.au

Email greg.p.odea@tmr.gld.gov.au
ABN 39 407 690 291



